http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=76758

Seneca Nutrition Center move set
(KMZA)--The Seneca Nutrition Center will be moving to a new home this month.

Nemaha County Senior Services/Public Transit Director Tammy Epple informed
the Nemaha County Commission last week that the Nutrition Center will be
closed from December 18 thru December 20th to move from the Seneca Housing
Authority to the Nemaha County Community Building.

Epple said box meals would be provided to those that need it during that time.

She said they will be re-opening on December 21 with the annual Christmas
dinner.

In other business, Sheriff Rich Vernon informed commissioners he received bids
from three local dealerships for the purchase of new patrol vehicle for 2024. He
said he plans to purchase a 2024 Dodge Durango from Nemaha Valley Motors for
$33,000. The bid includes the trade-in of a 2019 Dodge Durango.

Vernon also informed the commission that Deputy John Defore has submitted his
resignation, effective December 14.
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